

DSI will soon begin screening professionals by appointment only

Dear Business Relation,

DSI Screening downscaling update

In November 2021, we informed you of the DSI Foundation Board's decision to scale down DSI's screening activities in 2022. Starting from 1 April 2022, DSI will stop screening professionals if the screening is not part of a certification request. This update explains how DSI will scale down its screening activities step-by-step until 1 April 2022.

Before 17:30 on 18 February 2022: no changes

Professionals can begin a DSI screening themselves via MijnDSI until 17:30 on 18 February 2022. You can also send a professional an invitation link to begin a screening. DSI will process both types of requests until the end of business on 18 February 2022.

Professionals will no longer be able to begin a screening themselves between 17:31 on 18 February 2022 and 1 April 2022.

From that time, DSI will no longer process screening requests initiated by the professional in MijnDSI. The only requests accepted will be those for which the professional was invited by your company. One benefit of the invitation link is that the screening request is directly linked with your company.

How can you send professionals an invitation?

Your company has access to the MijnDSI portal, and MijnDSI features an invitation module. You can use this module to invite an individual professional or group of professionals to request a DSI screening. The module sends the professional(s) an email inviting them to begin a screening process by clicking on an invitation link in the mail. The screening is directly linked to your company.

DSI has created a special user manual for employers to explain how the invitation module works.

Click here for the invitation user manual for employers

selection bureaus.

DSI may not have a contract with the specific recruiters and recruitment &

That means they do not have access to the MijnDSI portal and cannot use the invitation module. As a result, the professionals these bureaus represent will not be able to request DSI screenings after 17:30 on 18 February 2022.

partnership. If the recruiters and/or recruitment & selection bureaus submit more than 10

Naturally, these bureaus are free to contact Validata to discuss a possible

screening requests per month, then they may be eligible for a temporary DSI Screening contract until 1 April 2022. For more information, please send an e-mail to: relatiebeheer@dsi.nl.

Starting from 1 April 2022, DSI will stop processing screening requests if the

After 1 April 2022

screening is not part of a DSI certification request. Validata would be happy to contact you to discuss a potential partnership. Get to know Validata online

Validata hosts weekly online demos and introduction sessions, and you are cordially

invited to attend. Click here to sign up. Click here for more information about Validata Group, their work methods, screening solutions and rates. Why Validata Group?

Validata is a professional screening organisation with a modern IT platform that

supports or facilitates all of the most common connections with (potential) customers' HR software applications. Validata places a high value on quality certifications (incl. ISO), IT security and privacy. Plus, Validata already serves many major employers in the financial sector. That gives us every confidence that Validata is the high-quality professional and flexible partner with whom DSI and our clients can do business, both today and in the future.

Questions? If you have questions about sending professionals invitations or the downscaling of DSI screening activities, then Dominique Pietersen would be happy to answer them! You can reach Dominique by telephone at: 020 535 61 71 or via e-mail at: relatiebeheer@dsi.nl.





